
Mission Partner spotlight

Our mission partner, Family Promise of Tualatin 
Valley helps equip vulnerable families to end the 
cycle of homelessness. Laurie Washburne and 
Michelle Lantow recently updated us on what this 
ministry means to those served. Click HERE to 
watch!

 

					   

How can you help and support this important 
ministry? 
Family Promise is looking for small groups and 
families that can help grocery shop for the August 
3rd food delivery. There are 16 families in the 
program, which totals 22 adults and 18 children. 
Volunteers will shop for a list of basic groceries that 
will feed one family for the week and also provide a 
note of encouragement. The volunteer will receive 
the food list by Friday, July 30, and the groceries will 
be picked up from the volunteer’s home on Tuesday 
morning, August 3rd. Volunteers can get reimbursed 
from Family Promise for the groceries they purchase 
or they can take a tax deduction for their donation (a 
tax deduction form will also be provided.)

This is a great hands-on opportunity to support 
these deserving families. Email Laurie Washburne at 
lauriewashburne@gmail.com to get more details!		
		

Care and share

	 		
	 		
	 		
	 	
	 	
	 	

This past week The Well gathered with Matt Heisler, 
our new Director of Ministry for Youth and their 
Families to write encouraging notes to those that 
receive monthly food gift cards through Care and 
Share.  What a blessing this will be for the recipients.  
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https://www.familypromiseoftv.org/
https://www.familypromiseoftv.org/
https://youtu.be/QwpK92HVsPY
lauriewashburne@gmail.com


International Mission 
Partnerworld Vision

Finish the Job In Zambia
Thursday, July 29, 4PM PST

Join World Vision for the opportunity to gain 
current information about the Water, Sanitation 
and Hygiene (WASH) activities in Zambia.  It is 
an hour-long update that will be of interest to all 
who have supported and/or visited such important 
efforts because of our church’s commitment to the 
Sinazongwe region.  The update will help inform our 
prayers, and there will be an opportunity to donate
if you so choose.   Everyone deserves clean water!

Click HERE to learn more and to register!

Community Opportunities

Cookie Team

The Cookie Team prepares and delivers home-baked 
cookies and notes of encouragement once a month 
to the Portland Rescue Mission’s Connect program. 
This program assists men and women transitioning 
off the streets. *Update: Cookies are now collected 
in a marked bin located outside the Sunset Drive 
entrance at Lake Grove. If you would like to bake 
for the Portland Rescue Mission, or create notes of 
encouragement, please contact Diana Burke at 
dianalburke@comcast.net   Dropoff for July cookie 
donations is Sunday, July 25th!

Our mission partner, 
Love INC is in need of 
several items for their 
furniture ministry. These 
items include:

		  Twin/Full-size box springs
		  Dressers
		  Microwaves
		  Toasters

To make a donation, call (503) 655-4223, ext 2 or 
email clacklinc@gmail.com
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https://web.cvent.com/event/dcaf759b-b642-4d40-a9ee-e800783890a2/summary
https://www.clackamasloveinc.org/
clacklinc@gmail.com


Shepherd’s Door is always in need of meal providers,
mentors, and volunteers to assist the women and 
children 
that are 
served there. 
Donations of 
women’s and 
children’s 
new or gently 
used clothing, 
toiletry  and 
personal care items, diapers and wipes are always 
welcomed. Donations are by appointment only. 
Please call (503) 906-7650 to schedule a donation 
drop off.

food donations

We have received inquiries as to when our Deacon’s 
Food Pantry will reopen for donations. The answer 
is SOON! In the meantime, please consider donating 
food items to Hunger Fighters or the Tualatin School 
House Food Pantry.
Visit their websites for their most up-to-date food 
needs!

For up-to-date news 

Follow us on our Lake Grove Mission Outreach 
Facebook page for more mission partner updates! 
Let your friends know they can join our newsletter 
distribution by contacting Julie Russell at 
 julie@lakegrovepres.org.

Happy summer!

“From the rising of the sun 
to its going down,

the Lord’s Name 
is to be praised. 

Psalm 113:3
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https://portlandrescuemission.org/women-children/
https://www.hungerfightersoregon.org/donate.html
https://schoolhousepantry.org/
https://schoolhousepantry.org/
julie@lakegrovepres.org.


